FOREIGN OFFICE, S.W.1l.

23rd March, 1938.
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It was very kind of you to send me a copy of your

memorandum on the suggestion o?ﬁgjglebisc' for the

Sudeten-German areas of Czechoélgvgkiawjy~””

As you say, the suggestion is not a new one, but it

bristles with difficulties. I have asked the department
et i
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concerned to give every,gonsiaérétion to the plen you

advance.

S22t Q%&k232/1f7/7

The Right Honourable

Lord Noel-Buxton.
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